From: Jerry Brown

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Comment in Support of POP 108
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 11:29:12 AM

To Whom This Concerns:

As a Oregonian who takes great pride in our clean rivers | encourage you to fully fund POP 198. At
a time when our environment is under attack by our federal government the state of Oregon must
step up to mitigate these effects.

I am an avid angler who regularly uses our states natural resources and am thankful for our bounty.
But, without our help, these resources will be depleted and leave nothing for future generations.

Thank you,
Jerry Brown
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email. Please call or fax us with that information.
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